BUCKINGHAM PALACE

6th March, 1914,

Dear General Moody,

Many thanks for your letter of today's
date telling me that the King's Medal, one of
which you showed me, has been approved by His
MaJjesty, the submission coming through the Home
Office.

Yours very truly,

STt

Ma Jor-General
Sir John Moody.



